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Important Notice: Beware of Fraudulent Emails 

We have been made aware of fraudulent emails being sent to some 
candidates, falsely claiming to be from CMAC. These emails may ask 
for personal information, request payments, or direct you to click on 
suspicious links. 

Please stay cautious and alert! 

CMAC never requests sensitive information or payment through email 
communication. If you receive such a suspicious email, kindly do not 
respond or take any action. CMAC shall not be responsible for any 
consequences arising from such fraudulent activities. 

All official information regarding CMAC admissions is published only 
on the website: www.cmacadmissions.com. 

Thank you for your vigilance and cooperation. 
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